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STATEMENT FROM THE PREMIER 

The allegations made in media reports today are completely untrue. 

I am disappointed that people are seeking to politicise IBAC and the important work they do by making these 
baseless allegations. 

My focus is always on supporting the hard working men and women of Victoria Police, and passing our tough new 
bail laws this week. 


